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Environmental Management 
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3747 West Jemez Road 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 
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Date: APR 2 S 2015 
Refer To : ADESH-15-054 

LAUR: N/A 
Locates Action No.: N/ A 

John Kieling, Bureau Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6303 

Subject: Request to Defer Submittal of the Phase II Investigation Report for 
Upper Sandia Canyon Aggregate Area 

Dear Mr. Kieling: 

This letter requests a deferral of the April 30, 2015, date to submit the Phase II Investigation 
Report for Upper Sandia Canyon Aggregate Area, so the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) and 
Los Alamos National Security, LLC (LANS) can address comments received from the 
New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) regarding the supplemental investigation repmi 
(SIR) for this aggregate area. 

On April15, 2015, DOE/LANS received a disapproval letter (HWB-LANL-13-042) for the 
Upper Sandia Canyon Aggregate Area SIR. In the letter, NMED requires DOE/LANS to 
respond to comments and submit a revised SIR by September 14, 2015. In addition, NMED 
requires DOE/LANS to submit a Phase II investigation work plan for the Upper Sandia Canyon 
Aggregate Area by December 31, 2015. DOE/LANS request the April 30, 2015, date to submit 
the Phase II investigation report be deferred until the Upper Sandia Canyon Aggregate Area SIR 
is approved and a revised Phase II investigation work plan is submitted and approved. That is, 
the current April 3 0, 2015, due date for the Phase II investigation report is out of sequence with 
the requirement to submit a revised Phase II investigation work plan. A recommendation for a 
new date to submit the Phase II investigation report will be included in the revised Phase II 
investigation work plan. 
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John Kieling -2- ADESH-15-054 

If you have any questions, please contact Kent Rich at (505) 665-4272 (krich@lanl.gov) or 
Ramoncita Massey at (505) 665-7771 (ramoncita.massey@em.doe.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~(/v~ 
Alison M. Dorries, Division Leader 
Enviromnental Protection Division 
Los Alamos National Laboratory 

AD/CG/DM/KR:sm 

Cy: (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Laurie King, EPA Region 6, Dallas, TX 
Steve Yanicak, NMED-DOE-OB, MS M894 
lasomailbox@m1sa.doe.gov 
Annette Russell, DOE-EM-LA 
Ramoncita Massey, DOE-EM-LA 
David Rhodes, DOE-EM-LA 
Kimberly Davis Lebak, DOE-NA-LA 
Kent Rich, ADEP ER Program 
Dave Mcinroy, ADEP ER Program 
Randy Erickson, ADEP 
Jocelyn Buckley, ADESH-ENV-CP 
Tony Grieggs, ADESH-ENV-CP 
Alison Dorries, ADESH-ENV-DO 
Michael Brandt, ADESH 
PRS Database 
Public Reading Room (EPRR) 
ADESH Records 

Sincer·AI'()~ 

Christine e les, Acting Manager 
Enviromnental Management 
Los Alamos Field Office 




